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Appointment of Members to the Advisory Committee on 
Accessible Transit (ACAT) 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on November 12, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1.  Approve the appointment of the five candidates named in the Confidential 
Attachment, for a term starting on January 1, 2020 to December 31, 2022. 

2.  Approve the appointment of the candidates named in the Confidential Attachment for 
a term starting on January 1, 2020 to December 31, 2020, to re-establish a pool to 
draw from in the event a member does not accept or complete their term. 

3.  Authorize the public release of the names of the appointed candidates upon approval 
of the confidential recommendations. 

4.  Approve changes to the ACAT new member recruitment process in 2020 for one-
year on a trial basis, as outlined in this report. 

 


